
01/10/2020 

MRS Kate Hood 
1 Manuela PL 
Curl curl NSW 2096 
katevhood@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1063 - 2 / 0 Bennett Street CURL CURL NSW 2096

I am a local resident and I strongly oppose this proposal. I am concerned about increased 
noise levels in the evening, and I would be very interested to know if any consideration has 
been given to the effect this lighting & increased activity after dusk in this area which is home 
to a significant number of native wildlife, some of which are already endangered. 
The proposal seems to offer no value to local residents and will cost the council a huge amount 
of money which could be put to making better use of the many existing floodlit sports facilities 
already in the surrounding area.
I look forward to hearing your response to these comments. 
Yours sincerely 
Kate & Scott Hood 
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